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From: Priester, Nicole

Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2015 12:53 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: FW: NFRW Video Follow-up

Attachments: Video Thank You_Governor Haley.pdf

 

 

From: Lisa Ziriax [mailto:lziriax@nfrw.org]  

Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 12:51 PM 
To: Priester, Nicole 
Subject: NFRW Video Follow-up 

 

Hello Nicole, 

 

Attached, please find a letter from NFRW President Kathy Brugger thanking Governor Haley for her recent participation 

in the Federation's new video. 

 

The video is online on the NFRW home page at www.nfrw.org and on the NFRW YouTube channel at 

www.youtube.com/user/NFRW1. 

 

Thank you for your help facilitating this request and for your scheduling assistance. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Best, 

Lisa 

 

 
LISA ZIRIAX 
Communications Director 
National Federation of Republican Women 
124 N. Alfred Street 
Alexandria, VA  22314 
703.548.9688 (O) 
405.596.3873 (C) 
703.548.9836 (F) 
lziriax@nfrw.org 
www.nfrw.org 

 


